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* Ref. No./RLA/2017/ 07.04.2017

CORRIGENDUM

This refers to the advertisement dated 29.03.2017 for the walk-in-test for various MTS posts
on contract basis that was supposed to be conducted on 15" April, 2017 at 11:00 am in the
College.

This is to inform all that the walk-in-test has been postponed. The said test will now be
conducted on 22.04.2017. There is no change in rest of the schedule/ conditions.
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